
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shaun McRaith 
Retail Market Operations 
Office of Gas and Electricity Markets 
 

 
 
 
 

Email: smartmetering@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
 
22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Shaun 
 

Statutory Consultation on proposed modification to the Special Conditions and Standard 
Special Conditions of the Gas Transporter licence 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide representation on the above noted proposal which relates to the 
sunset conditions that were put in place to help improve the provision of metering services during the 
transition to smart meters. 
 
 As stated in our response, dated 2nd September 2024, we appreciate that the original envisaged timelines 
have been impacted by external factors resulting in the condition end dates needing to be extended.   
 
Northern Gas Networks have reviewed the drafting for licence changes applicable to ourselves and believe 
that these match the proposal intent. 
 
I hope these comments will be of assistance and please contact me should you require any further 
information in respect of this response. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tracey Saunders (via email) 
Northern Gas Networks Ltd 
Head of Market Regulation and Compliance  
Mobile: 07580 215743 
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